
 

 
 

4 December 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Wednesday 13 December school will finish early, at 12:00, for all students due to the Parent-
Teacher Meetings for 10s and 11s that afternoon from 13:00 until 17:00. 
 
The majority of our After-School Clubs will NOT run that day, but exceptions are Beginners 
Band, 7s Boys Football, and 11s Boys Football (Fixture) which will still go ahead as normal. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


